
 

  
 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

(Labor and Materials for the Construction of One (1) unit Mushroom House & Working Area 

and Installation of One (1) Mushroom Facility Maker in Legazpi City, Albay for implementation 

under NUPAP 2023 (Per lot basis)) 

 

July 10, 2023 

The BAC was in receipt of a letter from end-user LUZ R. MARCELINO, RTD for 

Operations, dated July 10, 2023, requesting for the cancellation of the procurement for the 

above-named project.  In this regard, the said activity shall be cancelled due to the 

inconsistency with the object code as reflected on the budget certification. The above-named 

project will be consolidated into one as Infrastructure. Pursuant to RA 9184 and the Revised 

IRR, the above contract is declared CANCELLED.  

The Secretariat is hereby directed to inform all prospective bidders for the concerned 

projects and post a copy of the same in PhilGeps, designated Bid Bulletin Board, in the agency 

website and conspicuous places and return the Purchase Request to end-user. 

          

                        (sgd.) 

LORENZO L. ALVINA 

Chief, Integrated Laboratory Division 

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


